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Subject: Oct 24, 2022 City Council Fairgrounds Workshop
Date: Monday, October 24, 2022 5:01:58 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Dear City Council,
Thank you for your efforts to collect input and be as inclusive as possible to hear  the vision of the Fairgrounds
property from Petaluma residents.

I have seen all of the charette maps and would really like to see a version of Map 1a used as a guide for the future
design of the property. 

Map 1a seems to be a carefully thought out plan, providing city services in a centralized location, offering green
space and places for people to live and play as well. 

Thank you,
Phyllis Tajii
Petaluma resident




